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Avant Electronics – Restriction of Hazardous Substances 
(RoHS) Statement 

 

Avant Electronics specialise in sourcing hard to find and obsolete 
electronic components from a global network of suppliers for 
manufacturers throughout the UK. 

 
We have built upon company values to help deliver quality products 
and a reliable service for obsolete and allocated component 

requirements. 
 
We work closely with our Suppliers, reviewing all electronic 

components to the best of our ability to ensure they adhere to the 
RoHS Directive, but it must be noted that it is not always possible 
to guarantee compliance on items that have been discontinued for 

extended periods of time. 
 
In these instances, it is our policy to locate and offer suitable 

alternatives. 
 
Our Buyers continue to own the responsibility of providing detailed 

specifications for all components ordered from Avant Electronics and 
ensuring their suitability for each application and end use product. 
 

Customer satisfaction is at the core in all we do, and we will remain 
committed to fulfilling customer requirements while ensuring 
compliance with all applicable Directives within the industry. 

  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

J. Tyler 
James Tyler 

Operations Director 


